
 

 
 
September 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn:  Filing Center    
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
 
Re:  UP 409, Withdrawing Application for Approval to Sell Longview Office Property  
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) herewith withdraws in its entirety its 
application for approval to sell its Longview district office property.  It has come to the Company’s 
attention through the Assistant Attorney General’s office that due to a recent amendment to ORS 
757.480, the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“OPUC”) no longer needs to approve utility 
property sales less than $1 million.  Any sale between $25,000 and $1 million now needs to be 
reported to the OPUC on an annual basis via a UPN (Notice of Sale of Property under $1,000,000) 
filing.  The Company will submit this UPN filing within the next year.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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